From: Courtney E <seiuforsnrha@gmail.com> u: H Ik“ g M
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 9:54 PM

To: Supreme Court Clerk SEP 17 2020
Subject: Rental Mediation HO‘L‘I" fb” W A, BRO é )

CLER/OF ZUPREME COLIBY

I,,:-HEF DEPUTY CLERK
I have 30 + years of property management experience in both the public and private sector and [ support that all

tenants should have the right to mediation. Each circumstance is an individual situation and should be treated as
such.

I have always taken time to work things out with my tenants when they experienced financial difficulties and
with a few exceptions it has worked out.

So I ask that we enact a provision that allows everyone an opportunity at mediation.

Thank you.
Respectfully,
Courtney Errington

f"j {7 rrm}v\\

/fft}%“‘ e B &(; 2
SEP 16 2020

Y ZaCETE A L3y

b f CET Wen
. R
<. D800 0 O eltre aip
=, e o

\\

~ =

1 20- 34213



